
 IMPORTANT DATES 

 Fire Day this month! 

        
 

 March 21 – 23 : No Preschool  

 

 March 31 : Owls and Whales visit 

the Brooks Center for the show      

“Paddington” 

Spring is in the air! 

 
We are thankful for sharing a new season with our preschool family!   

 

 

 

 

 Registration for the 2022-2023 is now open! Acceptance 

letters will be sent home this week!   

 

 

 The Clemson University Fire Station will be visiting Fort Hill 

Preschool this month! They are so gracious to come and 

tell us all about fire safety and, of course, let the children 

look at their fire truck! This will surely be exciting for our 

sweet preschoolers and a great day to learn how to stay 

safe.  

 

 

 Our Whale and Owl classes will be visiting the Brooks 

Center on Thursday, March 31 to see the play, 

“Paddington.” Tickets have already been purchased by the 

preschool. Students will need to be dropped off and picked 

up at the Brooks Center. Please return permission slips by 

Friday, March 18. Look for more information to come from 

your child’s teacher. We are looking forward to sharing this 

day with our 4K classes!    

 

April Bible Verse 

But grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Savior 

Jesus Christ. Glory be to him now and forever! Amen.                          

2 Peter 3:18 

 

Staff Bio of the Month 

Mrs. Sharon Match 

Whales Teacher  
I grew up in State College, PA and 

received my undergraduate degree 

from Penn State. A favorite professor 

is why I ended up at Clemson for 

graduate school. It was a wise choice 

since I met my husband Tim here and 

we’ve lived here almost 33 years! We 

have two children, Ben (27) and Mary 

Alice (21). Both were blessed to be a 

part of Fort Hill Preschool - as have I 

for the past 16 years of teaching. It’s a 

magical place for sure! 
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Scholastic book orders can be placed 

online. I will be submitting orders on 

March 25.  

The preschool code is MHWWZ. 

 


